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Address Change for Cyber-Awareness Challenge Training Program 

 
Please be advised the Cyber-Awareness Challenge, which is required for EIV users to satisfy 
annual online security training, has changed locations. The training, now titled “Cyber Awareness 
Challenge 2020,” is located at https://public.cyber.mil/training/cyber-awareness-challenge/. The 
link provided in HUD Handbook 4350.3, REV-1, paragraph 9-20.A is no longer valid. EIV users 
must complete this training annually and print and maintain the Certificate of Completion provided. 
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